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I'm writing in support of SB 934 because many highly capable students are not 

identified as TAG, sometimes because families don't know how to request an 

evaluation or because they are intimidated by the process or because they are 

waiting for school staff to lead the process. Under-resourced, bilingual and disabled 

TAG students are wildly under-identified in my district. Universal referrals allow more 

equitable TAG programs, more accurate data about student demographics, and a 

clearer picture of TAG students and their needs.  


